
Please remember your teacher is available to meet 
by appointment on Tuesday afternoons from 
2:40pm-3:10pm for any questions and concerns. 

Second Grade’s 
December 
Newsletter
We Are Learning About…
Reading:  In reading the students are learning all 
about nonfiction books and the features that 
make a nonfiction book nonfiction; like real 
photographs, text boxes, diagrams, labels, tables 
of contents and glossaries. 

Writing:  Students are working on a unit in which 
they get to show readers all  the cool things they 
are experts on. In this nonfiction unit we are 
learning how to take care of pets, siblings,  play 
our favorite recess game or video game!

Math: Students are learning all about data. They 
will learn how to read and understand different 
surveys and graphs. They will also create and 
take each others surveys and graph their own 
data!

Social Studies: Students are learning all about 
the different winter holidays that are celebrated 
around the world. Students will pretend to go on 
an airplane and travel from country to country 
learning about their traditions and celebrations.

Science: The first unit in science is rocks and 
minerals 

Flash Back to 
November

Homework:
Please check your child’s homework folder and/or notebook for 
new words, math worksheets, important letters and trip permission 
slips. Please remember to read with your child for at least 
20 minutes a night and fill in your reading log! 

Important 
Dates 

Thursday, Dec 7th  Class 219 & 
Class 224 to Pizza Studio 
($12.00 per person)

Wednesday, December 13th 
Class trip to Three Bears 
Holiday Show ($7.00 per 
person) Class 219 & Class 222

Thursday December 14th 2nd 
graders on Music trip with Ms. 
Mia

Tuesday, December 19th classes 
to Rockefeller Center to study 
urban communities. 

December 25- Jan 1st winter 
recess: Happy Holidays!!

Pizza 
Studio fun!
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